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15 July 2022

Dear parents and carers

Sports Morning — Monday 18 July 2022

Due to the predicted high temperatures at the beginning of next week and the risk it would therefore
cause to pupils, we have taken the decision to cancel sports morning on Monday 18 July following Dfe

guidance. Please see the link below for further information.

Government Heatwave Advice

We will be limiting the amount of time the children spend outdoors in order to keep them safe.

Please continue to send your child to school with a hat, water bottle and apply sun screen before
school.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs S Walton
Head of School

We love, respect and value each other.



